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TPPS/74/2024 

9th September 2024         

Dear Parents, 

We welcome all students back to school and look forward to the final term of learning and 
consolidation. 

PSLE Listening Comprehension (LC) Examination - Friday, 13th September 2024  

The PSLE Listening Comprehension Examination for P6 students will be on Friday, 13th 
September 2024. P6 students are to report punctually to the school hall at 8 a.m. Students who 
are exempted from Mother Tongue Languages (MTL) will report at 10.15 a.m. at the school hall.   

P1 to P5 students do not report to school that day. They will be doing home-based learning.   

 

Study Break before PSLE - Monday, 23rd September 2024 to Wednesday, 25th September 
2024 

Parents of P6 students were previously informed of the Study Break from Monday, 23rd 
September 2024 to Wednesday, 25th September 2024. P6 students are to refer to the lesson 
schedule and zoom details that will be issued to them before the start of the study break. 

Do note that school hours remain the same for all other P1 – P5 students.   

 

PSLE Written Examination - Thursday, 26 September 2024 to Wednesday, 2nd October 
2024 

The PSLE Written Examinations are from Thursday, 26th September 2024 to Wednesday, 2nd 
October 2024. All P6 students are to report punctually to the respective examination rooms at 
7.30 a.m. They will be dismissed from school at the end of each paper. Please refer to the PSLE 
Information Booklet for more information. 

P1 to P5 students will attend school as usual. 

 

2024 Home Education Award (Semester 2) 

The Home Education Award in Tampines Primary School is one of our school’s core partnership 
programmes where we involve parents to endorse our students’ learning and display of our 
Tampinesian Hallmarks. This is an invaluable opportunity for parents to show that you have 
noticed and appreciated the efforts put in by your children and your words of affirmation will mean 
a lot to them. This is also a key initiative as part of our efforts to #celebrate every child. Besides 
affirming the students and reinforcing CCE (Character and Citizenship Education) at home, your 
comments will help our teachers to better understand and nurture our students in their character 
development. 

We seek your support in affirming your child/ward in their positive behaviour at home by 
nominating him/her for the award by 20 September 2024, using the digital form available at the 
following link: https://forms.moe.edu.sg/forms/J69Mj7 

https://forms.moe.edu.sg/forms/J69Mj7


             

To access the digital form, you will need to login using your child’s/ward’s MIMS account. If you 
require assistance, please reach out to your child’s/ward’s Form Teacher. We look forward to 
receiving your nominations. 

 

P5 Outdoor Adventure Camp  
 
The P5 Outdoor Adventure Camp was held on 22nd August 2024 to 24th August 2024 at MOE 
Changi Coast Outdoor Adventure Learning Centre. Our P5 Tampinesians were tested physically 
and mentally.  They also developed self-management and leadership through the various 
activities. They lived out our iREAP values - particularly resilience and adaptability when they 
were required to overcome obstacle trails and worked in teams. These outdoor learning 
experiences had built their confidence, resilience and fostered friendships that will leave lasting 
memories for our P5 Tampinesians. 
 

  

  



             

  

 
 
 

Children’s Day School Holiday - Friday, 4th 
October 2024 

Tampines Primary will be celebrating Children’s Day 
on Thursday, 3rd October 2024. We have planned for 
a day filled with activities and fun.   

A reminder that school dismissal will be at 10.30 
a.m. on 3rd October 2024. All students will be 
dismissed according to their dismissal 
arrangements at 10.30 a.m.  

We wish all our students a Happy Children’s Day and encourage them to live out their dreams! 

Children’s Day School Holiday is on Friday, 4th October 2024 and all students do not report to 
school that day.  

 

PSLE Marking Exercise Days – Monday, 14th October to Wednesday, 16th October 2024 

We gently remind parents that the PSLE Marking Exercise will be conducted on Monday, 14th 
October to Wednesday, 16th October 2024. There is no school for all levels except for the Primary 



             

5 level. All Primary 5 students will report to school for revision and the coding programme 
on all three days. P1 to P4 levels will have Home-based Learning during the period. 

Please note the schedule for your prior information. Details will be provided in due course. 

 

Important Health Reminders 

To continue to keep our school a safe and happy place for all our students and staff, we remind 
parents on the importance of continued vigilance against contagious diseases. While the risk 
remains low, it is essential that we encourage your children to practice good personal hygiene. 
This includes regular handwashing with soap and water, not sharing food and drinks with friends, 
doing the routine wipe down his/her desk at the start of the day, and avoid close contact with 
anyone showing symptoms of rashes, fever, cough and runny nose.  Should your child feel sick 
or unwell with flu-like symptoms, you are strongly encouraged to bring your child to see a doctor, 
and rest at home to recover. If your child is given medical leave, we strongly encourage you to 
let your child recover well and to return to school until after the full duration of the medical leave.  

Our staff will be carrying out their daily visual wellbeing checks on all students and will remind 
them to practice good personal hygiene.   

Let us continue to actively collaborate on the continual efforts to allow your child to learn and 
grow in a safe and happy school. 

 

Conclusion 

To ensure the safety and care arrangements for your children, parents of children in TPPS 
Student Care Centre are reminded to confirm with the service providers their actual operating 
hours during school closures. 

We understand that Term 4 might be a stressful period for both parents and students as your 
children revise for the coming P3 – P6 year-end assessments. Do remember to commend your 
children’s efforts and improvements as well and to care for their overall well-being. As parents, 
you can help your child find a good balance of revision, play and rest.  

We have attached a resource for your reference: parent-kit---supporting-your-child-during-the-
exam-season.pdf (moe.gov.sg) 

With your proactive and thoughtful partnership, we wish all our students a fulfilling Term 4. 

Yours in partnership, 

 

Mrs Lay See Neufeld 

Principal 

#KnowEveryChild #GrowEveryChild #CelebrateEveryChild 

Level 14th October 2024 
(Monday) 

15th October 2024 
(Tuesday) 

16th October 2024 
(Wednesday) 

P1 to P4 Home-based Learning 
P5  

 
Revision and ICT Programme 

8.00 am – 1.30 pm 
All P5 students will report to school  

https://www.moe.gov.sg/-/media/files/parent-kit/parent-kit---supporting-your-child-during-the-exam-season.pdf
https://www.moe.gov.sg/-/media/files/parent-kit/parent-kit---supporting-your-child-during-the-exam-season.pdf

